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   The Monthly Newsletter of the Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 19 Issue 2      February 2023 
Deadline for next edition: March 13, 2023 

 

Next Club Meeting – Tuesday, February 21, 2023, 7pm, 
Pizza meeting at Abby’s 

 
From Our President 

 

Hey All,  

I hope you are all enjoying the middle of 

winter!  

I must admit that the cold and wet keep 

me inside more than ever, but I know 

things will warm up before too long!  

It’s time to get out your plane(s) and get them ready to 

fly again!  

 

Our first club meeting of 2023 will be Tuesday, the 21st, 

at Abby’s Pizza on River Rd.  We would like to feed all of 

you, and we would like to have all who have not, take this 

opportunity to pay their dues.  

I hope to see you all there!  

 

Roger 

Eugene RC 
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PO Box 26344 
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Secretary and 
Treasurers report 

Martin Booth 
Secretary / Treasurer   
martin.booth@live.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurers Report February 2023 

 

 

Balance: Jan 7th, 2023 $8,891.01 

Expenses: AMA Club Charter Renewal $120.00 

 Total Expenses $120.00 

Income: Member dues & new member 
fees 

$875.00 

 Total Income $875.00 

Balance: Feb 11th, 2023 $9,646.01 

 
Hi friends, a couple of things to report from the finance and 
admin side of the club this month: 
- For those of you that have not yet renewed, please send 

in your renewal (preferably with the renewal form: 
http://www.eugenerc.com/Text/RenewingCurrentMem
ber2023.pdf) as soon as possible or bring it along to the 
club meeting on Feb 21st. 

- With the membership renewals that are trickling in, we 
received one new member application, dues, and fees 
from Bill Hand. Welcome to the club, Bill! 

- We now have a debit card for the club! That means 
acquiring supplies and paying bills will be a lot smoother 
moving forwards. We will still be able to reimburse 
people by check of expenses accrued, but we will try 
and move to paying for things like the BBQ supplies with 
our shiny new debit card. 

- The AMA Club Charter renewal for 2021 has been 
submitted. We have also submitted to the AMA our 
application to be a FAA-recognized identification area 
(FRIA), but who knows how long and convoluted that 
process will be.  

 
Thanks, Martin 

 

ERCA Members 2023        
Officers: 
President: Roger Dahl 

Vice President: Al Barrington 

Secretary/Treasurer: Martin Booth 

Safety Officer: Mike Burgess 
 

Members as of: Feb 11th, 2023 

Bell, Cecil Winz, Roger 

Bruckner, Cale Yarbrough, Geral 

Carlstrom, Dave Monty Maddox 

Cook, Doyle  

Corbett, James  

Edwards, Warren  

Giessen, Mark  

Graham, Mel  

Hand, Bill  

Hansen, Donnel  

Hiner, Kurt  

Hokenson, Ron  

Lutz, Jeff  

Martins, Bill  

Mcwha, Doug  

O’Donnell, Chuck  

Petrie, John  

Rawson, Paul  

Salle, Robert  

Schiltz, Don  

Thomas, Dave  

Thomas, James  

Wahrmund, Wayne  

Webster, Wade  

Williams, Dale  

Willis, Pat  
 

mailto:martin.booth@live.com
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eugenerc.com%2FText%2FRenewingCurrentMember2023.pdf&data=05%7C01%7C%7C9d92ca5ea83341bcaef808db0c64de8f%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638117399762687577%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mqgUOENO0T1VgTmN%2BT4M2lzcnodNN86WkLzcsfdKHBc%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eugenerc.com%2FText%2FRenewingCurrentMember2023.pdf&data=05%7C01%7C%7C9d92ca5ea83341bcaef808db0c64de8f%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638117399762687577%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mqgUOENO0T1VgTmN%2BT4M2lzcnodNN86WkLzcsfdKHBc%3D&reserved=0
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Coming Events: Save these dates 
➢ Next meeting is Feb 21, 2023 –  

o Abby’s Pizza, River Rd, Eugene, 7pm 
 
           

2023 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 
 

President            Roger Dahl  (541) 579-5959 roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington  (541) 935-4960    albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Martin Booth  (425) 373-6158      martin.booth@live.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess (541) 998-1839     mikeshanb@hotmail.com       

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2 – First mowing of runway for 2023 

 

  

Happy Birthday! 
 

To all members 

born in the 

month of 

February 

 

Field care 

WINTER FLYING – During November, December, January, and February 

On Wednesday, Saturday, and Sundays no flying is allowed prior to NOON. 

DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE FIELD BEFORE NOON. 
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